
Grow Your Kindergarten Writers  

Scholarship for National Board Certified Teachers and 

This Year’s Nellie Edge Workshop Participants 

Dear Kindergarten Teachers, 

We have enjoyed connecting with many National Board Certified Teachers over the 

years and share their passion for excellence. We honor NBCTS professionalism by 

offering you partial scholarships to our Nellie Edge Summer Kindergarten Writing 

Institutes. We also honor those PreK-1 teachers who have studied writing with 

us this year. Thank you teachers! 

Nellie Edge Seminars helped mold me into the accomplished teacher I am today. I 

became a Nationally Board Certified Teacher because of the type of classroom and 

teaching style I have. I wouldn’t have this style without Nellie Edge!  

–Katy Anholt, NBCT

Act now: Save $200 on Writing Institute Registration! Limited space! Available 

to you on a first-come, first-serve basis. After I’ve received your application, I will 

email you the code for both the Writing Institute AND complimentary Nellie Edge 

Online Seminars registration. 

Grow Your Kindergarten Writers: Summer Writing Institute 
Presented by Nellie Edge and Julie Lay 

July 19-20, 2018 — Salem, Oregon  

Salem Grand Hotel 8:30 – 3:30 daily 

Scholarship registration: $299  

(Registration without scholarship: $499) Apply ASAP.

Learn More / Register today
You will learn how to raise writing achievement: 

 Strengthen your writing workshop

 Create a culture of high expectations and joyful learning

 Develop a strong “Parents as Partners” program

 Understand the stages of early writing development

 Use authentic assessment to drive instruction

 Experience ways to talk to kindergartners about their

writing that nurture a growth mindset

 Learn guided drawing and illustration technique

https://nellieedge.com/live-kindergarten-writing-institute/
https://nellieedge.com/live-kindergarten-writing-institute/


Our dream for kindergarten teachers across the country is that we raise our 

expectations and embrace high-impact, proven writing practices that are authentic, 

joyful and involve parents as partners. Join us as we explore these best 

kindergarten writing practices. 

Read Nellie Edge’s Teaching Philosophy and peruse the Writing page to see our 

philosophy in practice.  

Email Nellie Edge at info@nellieedge.com and tell us where you teach, what 

your specialty is, and why you are choosing Nellie Edge Professional 

Development. Using the format below, copy and paste the information in an email 

to info@nellieedge.com. (Don’t forget to include your name, email, school, and phone 

number.) We will send the scholarship code to you via email, and you can register 

using this code. Respond quickly as scholarships are available on a first-come, 

first serve basis! 

All registrations are handled through credit card payment online. (We do not 

process purchase orders or checks.) 

Happy teaching days to you! 

Scholarship Application for Nellie Edge 

Summer Kindergarten Writing Institute 

July 19-20, 2018 

Name:  

Home Email:   

School Email:  

School:  

Mailing Address: 

Phone number:  

Have you read the Nellie Edge Teaching Philosophy? ___ 

Are you following the Nellie Edge weekly blog? ___ 

Are you currently a National Board Certified Teacher or 

candidate for National Board Teaching Certification 

(NBCT)? ___ 

How does Nellie Edge’s Teaching Philosophy support your 

professional development goals? (Maximum 50 words) 

https://nellieedge.com/kindergarten-writing-workshop-model/
mailto:info@nellieedge.com
mailto:info@nellieedge.com
https://nellieedge.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/02/Kinder-teaching-Philosophy.pdf
https://nellieedge.com/weekly-focus/

